
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 33/17

DERELICT QUAY SIDE - DANGER TO NAVIGATION - TOWN CAMBER ENTRANCE PORTSMOUTH

1.    In accordance with Portsmouth International Port’s LNTM 03/17 dated 26 April 2017, the state of the quayside
fendering arrangements on the southern side of the Town Camber Entrance (50 47.57N 001 06.49W) are unstable
and are deemed to be a danger to navigation.

2.    All vessels are advised to give the damaged quayside fendering a wide berth in case there are any underwater
obstructions in the vicinity.

3.    The following Portsmouth Navwarns remain in force: 26/17, 25/17, 21/17, 65/16, 55/16, 29/16, 17/16, 83/15,
27/14, 57/12, 52/11, 40/11, 45/10, 78/05 & 10/04.
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